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Please reply to: 

 

 
 

 

 

      
 

 

Local Plan,  

Planning Policy and Programmes,  
Warrington Borough Council,  

New Town House,  

Buttermarket Street,  

Warrington, WA1 2NH 

 
12 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Sir, Madam 
 

RE: Consultation on Warrington Draft Local Plan 

 

Thank you for notifying The Gardens Trust (TGT) in its role as Statutory Consultee regarding consultation 

on the Warrington Draft Local Plan.  
 

With Lancashire Gardens Trust we commented on the previous version of the Local Plan in 2019.  A copy 

of our letter is attached. We are disappointed that our contribution is not reflected in the latest draft plan 

suggesting that Warrington Borough Council does not recognise the important of its historic designed 
landscapes and the contribution that they make to the quality and character of the Borough as a place to 

live, work and play. These non-designated heritage assets are irreplaceable, and require recognition in 

accordance with NPPF 16, 20, 184 and 189. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Susan Bartlett 

Planning Responses Coordinator 
Cheshire Gardens Trust 

 

 

 
cc.   

Margie Hoffnung, Conservation Officer, The Gardens Trust 

Christine Carruthers BA.Hons, MSc,MRTPI, Senior Planning Officer Warrington Borough Council 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
The Cheshire Gardens Trust is a UK registered charity, number 1119592 and a company limited by guarantee registered in England 

and Wales, number 05673816. www.cheshire-gardens-trust.org.uk  

Registered Office:  26 Sandford Road, Sale, Cheshire M33 2PS 




